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SECRETARY

Yates Drlg. Co.
207 So. 4th St.
Artesia, NM 88210

Re: Cheeseman et al
Massey #1 Ut.I-20-18-29

Gentlemen:

The NMOCD does not believe the subject well is properly
plugged & abandoned, but since the well is located over
one half mile from the nearest proposed injection well

we do not believe the well needs to be re-entered at this
time.

If at a future date water flow problems arise in the area
of the subject well you may be asked to re-enter and re-plug
the well.

If you have any further questions concerning this matter
please feel free to call me.

Sincerely, N

Mike Williams

0i1 & Gas Inspector
MW:br



